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September 24, 2010

Re: DW 09-204, Freedom Village Condominium Association
Complaint Against North Country Water Supply Company
Docket Closure

To the Parties:

On September 13, 2010, Staff filed a recommendation to close the above referenced
docket. Staff notes that Freedom Village Condominium Association (Freedom Village)
has purchased the water system assets serving its members from North Country Water
Supply Company. As a result, Freedom Village has withdrawn its complaint.

Inasmuch as no further action on the part of the Commission is required, Docket No. DW
09-204 has been closed.

Sincerely,

~
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

cc: Docket File


